
March 1, 2025 
 
Wellington Garden Club 
Treasurer Report 2/1/25 – 2/28/25 
 
 
Income since February 1st is $514.30.  
 
February’s income is primarily attributed to the January meeting plant raffle, 
Garden Art registrations, and the Coral Reef donation basket. 
 
Note: Floral Design Registrations, Wekiva Campership (parents’ contribution 
payments), and recent Membership dues will appear in the March financial 
report.  
 
 
Expenses since February 1st are $3,380.10. 
 
February’s expenses are primarily attributed to the submission of six Wekiva 
Camperships, Wekiva LIT program, Floral Design and Garden Art workship 
materials, purchase of a FFGC Convention ad, shredding event expenses, 
reimbursement of Member Education requests, memorials including sponsorship 
of the Village of Wellington Tea Time event, January program speaker fee, an 
$100 honorary Earth Steward award (Will Gurney), storage, and Mailchimp 
correspondence expenses. 
 
 
Balance in the checking account is $37,082.63. 
 
 
 
 

Danese Sloan Kendall   Marianne Forrest 
Treasurer      Asst. Treasurer 
 

 
 
 
 
 


